
 

 
 
 

 

 
Well done to our two Stars of the Week 

Grace and Lucy.  Keep shining! 

Our VIP’s at lunch today were Harrison 

M. and Reuben. Fantastic manners! 
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Mystery Reader 

This week we were again lucky enough to 

have not one, but two mystery readers! 

Our mystery readers were Emmie’s Daddy 

who read ‘Giraffe’s Can’t Dance’ and ‘The 

Smartest Giant in Town’ and Emily and 

Joshua’s Mummy who read ‘Pizza Pirate’ 

and ‘Jolly Olly Octopus’.   

Many thanks for your time! 

 

Have a great weekend,                                                
Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle and  

Mrs Thompson  

 

Hopefully you have all seen the letter about our pirate party on Wednesday 19th July. 

The children will bring home their own invitations next week!  

We had lots of fun dressing up and posing as pirates for a special photograph 

which has been used to make a pirate mini-me. The children have had great fun 

making models for their mini-me’s and using them in their small world play. 

 During our PE on Monday we were practising our football skills by dribbling, 

shooting and passing and we even managed some 5 a side games!  

This week in literacy, we have finished writing our pirate fact files and we have done 

some special writing for our end of year reports. 

In maths, some of us have been using 2p and 1p coins and counting how much we have, 

as well as finding totals and giving change. Not everyone is ready for this yet so they 

have been continuing to count in pennies, checking if they have enough and if not 

trying to work out how much more is needed. 

Miss Robinson will be popping back in next week to read us another story and to 

answer any more questions we might have about moving to Year One. 

We have been finding out about summer and the seaside during our topic 

work.  The children had good ideas about sun safety and we talked about managing 

our temperature when it is very hot.  The children enjoyed cutting and creating their 

own sun glasses with coloured lenses.  We looked at the world through the different 

coloured film.  We chatted about the sun’s harmful rays and how our ‘make and do’ 

glasses would not protect our eyes like real sunglasses.   

 


